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For the weapons of our warfare are not carnal, but mighty 

through God to the pulling down of strong holds.  2 Corinthians 10:4 
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Dear praying friends and family! October and November are 
slowed-down months for Nita and I, and for our church here! We 
really can feel the tiredness coming out of a very busy year.  

Nita and I had a great privilege being in the States briefly 
as I preached in a Bible Conference up in beautiful Vermont in late 
September. God has His people, doing His work faithfully, in so 
many places! I am glad to be a part of such a selfless group of 
individuals proclaiming the Gospel to everyone, everywhere! 

My oldest son Joel and his family came and visited us in 
October! Our children are in so many different places, and it is not 
often we get to be with them, so this was a great blessing! We got to see so many places in Ireland and northern 
Ireland that we had never even been to before! 

Our Light the Night church activity on October 31st was a 
grand success as always! We had a church full of people young 
and old celebrating the Light of Christ Jesus in our lives, with food, 
fun, preaching, and singing! None of us miss the darkness of that 
time of year.  

Four people also joined the church! A husband and wife, and 
two college students! Praise God! 

This month I and some dedicated people in our church 
here try to get everything planned for ALL of next year! We 
do this every year! Since we do a lot of things here in our corner of Europe, it takes much planning, and many 
helping hands, for which I am eternally grateful! And it is all for souls, and all for the Lord Jesus!  

Our needs… 1) We need a bigger building; 2) the following people need to get saved: Aisling O, Patrick M, 
David S, and Anderson and Ann V; 3) and pray for the wife of a dear Missionary friend of mine named Shiloh 
Beier (Missionaries to Australia) needs healing - she is being treated for an aggressive form of Leukaemia! 

As I close, Have a blessed Christmas! I love Christmas simply because of Jesus! I hope you all do too! The 
very fact that God was manifested in the flesh, here, in OUR world, to accomplish all the things that we could 
never do, so that we could be forgiven, is still amazing!  

 
THANK you for supporting us and praying for us here! We love you! 

Craig	&	Nita	Ledbetter	

…who need the 
Gospel more 

than ever 

5.2 million 
people… 
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UPDATE 
IRELAND 

Up-to-date 
information on 

what’s happening 
here in Ireland is 

available at:  
www.biblebc.com 
 


